
May 28, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

To follow up on communication that I shared on May 14, 2021, I am writing to further inform you
that Delran High School and Delran Middle School are planning to host graduation and
promotion ceremonies, respectively, on Joseph Chinnici Field at Delran High School to
culminate your children’s experience in 8th and 12th grade on June 17, 2021 (DMS) and June
18, 2021 (DHS).

In accordance with recent executive orders set forth by Governor Murphy this week, and after
consulting with the NJDOE regarding our intentions, I have directed the school administration
from both schools to plan for normalized, ticketless ceremonies at full capacity.

More specific logistical information will be provided for these events by the individual school
administration in the coming weeks.

Sincerely,

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools


